
READING, USE OF ENGLISH AND
LISTENING PARTS = USE A PENCIL!

THERE WILL BE TWO ANSWER
SHEETS FOR THE WRITING PART!

YES

I recieved the schedule and infoNO

Plan to arrive at the location
20minutes before the scheduled start. 
Check the address, too!

DON’T FORGET TO SIGN YOUR TEST!
It is necesarry to sign all materials,
especially the answer sheets that are
being assessed. It will help us to mark your
tests and distribute the results faster!

READ YOUR EMAILS! ARRIVE EARLY!
All the information and results will be sent
to you via email. Please, read it carefully
and let us know any incorrections! 

FILL IN YOUR ANSWERS!

DO NOT WRITE TOO MUCH!

All your electronic devices (mobile
phones, smart watches, headphones)
must be  switched off and hidden in
your bag during the mock exam.

SWITCH EVERYTHING OFF 

WRITING PART = USE A PEN!

GIVE US THE MATERIALS BACK!

Candidates use regular pencil for these
parts. A pencil can be erased and the
answers can be easily changed. 
This is how it works at the real exam, too.

This part is written  using a pen (it can’t be an
erasable one!) - a regular pencil might be hard
to read when the materials are scanned for
correction. This helps the process of correction
and distribution of results. 
This is also how it works at the real exam.

During the Writing part, candidates will write
part 1 and 2 seperately. In the second part,
you will choose one of the given options.
Please, write the number of the selected
option in the square located on the second
answer sheet.

Please, stick to the given word count. It is
necessary for the entire writing part to fit into
the answer sheet, so be careful not to cross out
words and write outside the marked lines. 
You can NOT get another anwer sheet if you 
run out of space.

You can fill in your answers, write notes or
underline in the exam materials. The only
thing that will be evaluated is the answer
sheet. Therefore it is necessary to check the
remaining time, since all the answers must
be rewritten to the answer sheet.

All exam materials, including written notes,
must be returned. It is forbidden to take
photographs or recordings of the materials.


